Thank you for being an approved contractor or vendor with the Assistive Technology Partnership (ATP). Every 5 years we are required to complete new paperwork per Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services Medicaid Waiver Program guidelines. This is to ensure the safety of the people that we serve. 
Enclosed, please find the contractor enrollment packet. This packet includes several documents that are necessary in order for you to be authorized to receive funds from the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services, one of our major funding resources. The packet includes: 
MC-199
MLTC-62
W-4 (Required for those filing with a Social Security Number)
MC-19
NDE ACH/W9
In addition to the documents above, there is also a contractor information form. This form will assist staff at ATP in understanding the scope of your business, the types of projects you prefer to bid on, and the geographic area you work in. 
Please note that contractors are required to be registered with the Nebraska Department of Labor. 
Thank you again, for working with ATP. We appreciate all that you do. If you have any questions while completing this packet, please contact me at ###.###.#### or ATP STAFF NAME at ###.###.####. We are willing to schedule a Zoom meeting to assist you in filing out the paperwork.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.  We look forward to our continued partnership.





